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Introduction  
This document is mostly an electronic scan of a McGraw Hill reprint from a July 8, 1963 “Aviation Week & 

Space Technology” article.  The article title was “Navy Planning Integrated ASW Avionics System.”  The 

reprint was found in an old file box by former UNIVAC employee, William Curt Nelson, as the VIP Club’s 

Legacy Committee was pursuing information about the CP-823/U computer.  We’ve supplemented the article 

with a few photos provided by Curt and explanatory text by the editor.   
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End of scanned Aviation Week pages.  

Supplemental Information 
The planned Lockheed YP-3 aircraft installation is shown in an artist’s rendition, an 8”x10” black & white 

photo from Mr. Nelson.  The original artwork source is unknown.  
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The Aviation Week article states: "Sperry Rand's Univac Div. is playing a major role in the A-New program.  It 

is responsible for modifying an existing computer, originally developed by Univac under Air Force sponsorship 

for missile guidance, to suit the ASW mission.”  The UNIVAC computer had the company type designation 

ADD 1000, shown in this photo from Mr. Nelson’s files.   

 

Page 2 of the Aviation Week article also shows a Navy officer with his 

hands on the ADD computer.  Curt Nelson provided us with another 

photo and identified the officer as Lt. Cdr. Swenson.  

Univac assigned company type number 1020 to the modified 

computer then processed the paperwork to receive government 

nomenclature CP-754/A for this ASW Mod I computer.  The technical 

description ‘snapshot’ is on the next page.  Snapshot provided to the 

Legacy Committee by Todd J. Thomas.  Mr. Thomas had recently 

acquired the CP-823/U computer (Univac type 1830) which became 

the ANEW Mod 3 computer.  Information about that acquisition is 

available in the VIP Club document, 

http://vipclubmn.org/Documents/CP823CommLog.pdf.  

http://vipclubmn.org/Documents/CP823CommLog.pdf
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Next Legacy Committee ‘Paper’ 
The Aviation Week article also states: “Univac also is developing the complex programs, "software," needed 

for this new ASW mission."  Mr. Nelson has provided a 1963 paper written by Bob Blixt which describes this 
software.  That paper has been scanned and will be compiled as next month’s web site ‘Article for the Month.’ 

 


